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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

As a bedside RN in the state of Oregon I have participated in 2 strikes during the last 

2.5 years. I have done so in order to send a message to hospital CEO’s and 

administrators.  

working conditions for nurses must improve in order for our community to receive the 

medical attention and care they need and deserve. 

 

Participation in this strikes have come with a personal loss of economic stability as 

well as mental and emotional strain.  

 

I am demanding that hospitals will be mandated by law to disclose in full 

transparency the amount of money spent during strikes, so the community at large 

will be aware of the facts, and see how funds that could have been allocated to 

support and protect healthcare workers and patients is spent in union busting tactics 

to keep employees benefits, environment and compensation at minimum, therefore 

risking patient care and fostering employee burnout rates 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


